RESOLUTION REGARDING ELIMINATION OF THE
PERMIT RENEWAL REGISTRATION FEE FOR WASTE
HAULING CUSTOMERS

RESOLVED: That the Board of Directors hereby approves the elimination of
the annual permit renewal registration fee for waste hauling customers, effective
for the fiscal year that begins July 1, 2010.
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Discussion

Both municipal and private customers who deliver waste to CRRA facilities must obtain
a permit from CRRA for each waste hauling vehicle that they own. CRRA does not
charge its municipal customers for vehicle permits, but does charge a permit registration
fee to its private waste hauling customers for each vehicle that will deliver waste to a
CRRA facility.

In addition to the initial permit registration fee charged to private haulers ($100.00 per
vehicle), CRRA charges a permit renewal registration fee for each year subsequent to
the initial registration year (also $100.00 per vehicle).

In recognition that the administrative effort to renew a vehicle permit is significantly
less that the effort to initially register the vehicle, CRRA management recommends that
the permit renewal fee be eliminated beginning in fiscal year 2011.

Elimination of this fee will impact only the Mid-Connecticut Project, and will result in a
reduction in revenues to the Project of approximately $100,000 per year. The Mid-
Connecticut Project FY 2011 budget will be balanced by reducing the contribution to
the facility modification reserve by an equal amount (approximately $100,000).




